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The children will have school photographs done on 
Wednesday. For family photographs, school will be open 
between 8.30 - 9.00 and 12.30 - 2.00. Please let the 
school office know if you would like to attend either 
session.  

 

 

 

 

 

Woodland 1 

Emaan for using a switch button to communicate 

the wind with the fan.   

Woodland 2 

Olivia for being full of energy and putting 100% 

effort into PE.  

Woodland 3 

Logan for taking his time with his handwriting 

and putting his hand up during discussions.  

Riverside 

Haiqa for joining in with morning group and 

always trying her best.    

Brambles 

Rudra for Initiating play himself and joining in in 

class activities. 

Meadows 1 

Gabriel for talking lots in our morning sessions.  

Meadows 2 

Aaron for Doing good reading to an adult. 

23.01.19  School photographs  

08.02.19 School closes for February half term 

18.02.19 School reopens  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Many thanks to you all for all your well 

wishes on being appointed as permanent Head 

of School. It has been my privilege, over the 

last 12 months, to get to know all your won-

derful children and of course their beautiful 

families. I am looking forward to watching 

your children grow, develop and continue to 

dazzle us with their marvellous achievements.  

Best Wishes Helen O’Brien 

http://www.orchardsfreeschtrafford.co.uk/

